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Thanks for participating in our workshop! I hope it was useful and fun for you. I'd
appreciate any feedback you’d care to share now that you've had a chance to reflect
on the experience: email me at bobsmith@stanford.edu

During the workshop, I made reference to a couple of resources that are available to
you. The first is Stanford’s d.school Bootcamp Bootleg, a design methodology
primer available for download. You can find the link for this here:
http://dschool.stanford.edu/use-our-methods/

The second resource is a questionnaire we use to evaluate faculty sentiment
regarding learning spaces on campus. This instrument is derived from the
assessment tools put in place by Linda Jorn’s crew at the University of Minnesota,
and can be found here:
http://www.stanford.edu/~bobsmith/LearningSpacesSurvey.pdf

Thanks again for the chance to meet and play with you a bit in Boston!

Bob Smith
bobsmith@stanford.edu



